
We love having visitors for lunch.  
To best serve our students and the Horne learning community please be 

aware of and follow the guidelines listed below for lunch visitors.  

● Students may have one weekly parent/guardian visitor for lunch.

● Only adults will be permitted to have lunch with students. Infants 

and small children will not be permitted in the cafeteria.

○ Due to the size of our cafeteria, fire safety guidelines we must 

meet, and the amount of parent tables we have, this is needed 

so we can accommodate those who are coming for lunch.

○ School aged children from other grade levels are not allowed at 

lunches since they should be in school.  If they are home ill, 

they should be kept at home to keep other children well.  

● If you are coming for lunch, it is important that you are on time.  

○ Lunch periods are only 30 minutes.  

○ Arriving late for lunch will not guarantee you will be able to 

join your child, this includes forgotten lunches delivery.

● No fast food, Uber Eats, Door Dash lunch drop offs.  

○ We cannot ensure staff will be able to deliver lunches. 

○ You may bring lunch if you are eating with your child.  

○ You may not bring lunch for any other student other than 

your child. This includes nieces, nephews, and cousins.

● No videoing or photos in the cafeteria at lunch

○ Due to confidentiality that affect all of our students, we ask 

that you not take videos or photos of students/staff while at 

lunch in the cafeteria.  

Thank you for your support  to make 

Horne a safe and happy learning environment for our Hound Dogs! 

 

Lunch Visitor Guidelines

10:40-11:10 

Pre - Kinder (PK)

11:10-11:40 

Kinder (K)

11:40-12:10 

First Grade (1st)

12:10-12:40 

Second Grade (2nd)

12:40-1:10 

Third Grade (3rd)

1:10-1:40 

Fourth Grade (4th)

1:40-2:10 

Fifth Grade (5th)

Lunch visitation will begin on Tuesday, 9/26.


